Chris O'Brien

From: bruce millard <bpmillard@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 5:01 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: No on boat taxes

No on boat taxes!
Bruce

Sent from my iPhone

Bruce P. Millard...

Beacon Medical Technologies, LLC
401-486-7865, Mobile
Manufacturers' Representatives

Bruce.Millard.Sr@gmail.com




